OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVT. COLLEGE FOR WOMEN, ATELI (M/GARH).

IIMPORTANT NOTICE
- Dated: 05-05-2023

It is hereby informed to all the students of this College that updation of Aadhar

documents i.e. address, mobile no. etc. is mandatory for all the students as per the letter No.

IGU/UCC/23/38 dated 02-05-2023 received from the O/o Director, University Computer Centre,
IGU, Meerpur, Rewari.

Therefore, it is hereby instructed to all the students to get their Aadhar documents i.e.
address, mobile no. updated at the earliest possible.

Itis also instructed to all the students should make Aadhar, if they have not got it yet.

It may be treated as most urgent.

s -
v’ 2PV Principal,

Incharge Govt. College for Women, Ateli.
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